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Attention: 
 Executive Director of the State Board of Education 
 And 
 State Superintendent of Public Instruction 
 And  

Attorney General 
 
Subject:  
 PowerSchool Cyber Incident 
 
 
Today, January 9, 2025, we had our network managers, TruLeap Technologies, investigate our 
network.  At 4:03 pm they confirmed that we had a data breach, with data being exported from 
PowerSchool.  
 
We received an email from PowerSchool on January 7th, 2025, stating that our data was not 
impacted. The decision was made to investigate the matter closer on January 9th, 2025. 

 
Dena Allred 

Castleford School Superintendent 

 

Melissa McCoy 

Castleford School Technology Coordinator 

 


